
Proposal from working group with regard to the future use of Kerrowkeil Chapel: 
 
It is proposed that: 
 

1. The Circuit Meeting give permission for this project to go ahead for an initial period 
of three years. 
 

2. The Circuit Meeting agrees that all necessary work involved in putting the building 
into good condition be carried out at the Circuit’s expense prior to the handover. 
 

3. The Circuit Meeting delegates the day to day running of the project to the 
Kerrowkeil Management Group. 
  

4. The Circuit Meeting, in cooperation with the management group, agree the make up 
of the group and terms of reference. 

 
Terms of reference to include;  no separate bank account, finance to be handled as a 
separate line in the circuit accounts.  No circuit staff involvement in the day to day running 
but staff allowed to take part in events as appropriate. 
  


